
Kensington Conservation Commission 

January 11, 2022 

Members Present:  Sydnee Goddard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes,  Andy Roberts  

 

Call to Order:  7:30 p.m. 

 

1.    Pam attended the Selectboard meeting to discuss the warrant article for changing the portion 

of the current use tax the Conservation Commission receives from 25 % to 100%.  The 

Selectboard is in favor of the warrant article.   Andy to contact Pam about writing a summary in 

support of the warrant article to be distributed to others by email.  

 

2.  Conservation Next Steps – Syd talked to Jeremy Lougee at South East Land Trust to attend 

our April meeting.  Syd to get additional information about build out analysis.  

 

3.   Additional No Hunting signs have been purchased, now they need to be put up.  

 

4.  Mail – DOT putting in culvert at Route 150.  DOT is asking for a comment.  Joan to write a 

letter to the DOT suggesting for mitigation the removal of the phragmites near the site.  

 

Easement monitor for Kimball – Joan to scan and send to all members for review.  

Letter from the Society for Protection of NH Forests – Joan to scan and send to all members for 

review.   Syd has discussed a revised forest management plan with Charlie Moreno for Hodges.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned.  

 


